
 

 
 

 GROVER BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

Fireworks Information 
 

 

June 28, 2016 
 
Starting today, Tuesday June 28, 2016 at Noon and until Tuesday July 5, 2016 at Noon, the 
City of Grover Beach will permit the sale of Safe and Sane Fireworks at four designated non-
profit locations in the City. These four locations are the only authorized vendors for Safe and 
Sane Fireworks. Fireworks that do not have a Safe and Sane stamp from the California State 
Fire Marshal’s Office are NOT ALLOWED in Grover Beach. (See below for the stamp 
example) 
 
Fireworks are only allowed to be discharged between the dates and times of July 3rd at 
Noon until midnight on the evening of July 5th. Any violation of the discharge time period 
could result in a citation being issued by the Police Department. 
 
Possession or discharging of illegal and dangerous fireworks is not allowed. Violators will be 
issued a citation for a Misdemeanor offense that could result in a $1,000 fine. 
 
 
 

 
 
Name of Officer Completing Release 
J. Peters, Chief of Police  
 
 
                                           


